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Mr. CoπFacilitators 
 
Welcome back and congratulations to both of you for being appointed as Coπ
Facilitators of the FfD process. We look forward to working with you during the 
preparation of the Conference.  
 
We also would like to express our thanks to the initiative by the Government of 
Ethiopia to host this Conference next year in Addis Ababa. 
 
We concur with the views of the Group 77 and China represented by Bolivia, and 
hereby in my national capacity would like to add a few additional views. 
 
Mr. CoπFacilitators, 
 
To say that there is a high level of expectation riding on the Third Conference 
Financing for Development is not an overstatement.  
 
The development agenda after 2015, including sustainable development, will rely 
on financing, both from international and domestic sources. Financing also 
reinforces and complements the other Means of Implementation (MOI) namely 
technology, institutional capacity building and trade. 
 
The ODA still very crucial part of the financing for development. Notable progress 
was made last year. The State of the Global Partnership for Development by the 
MDG Task Force, reported that the volume of ODA in 2013 reached a record high. 
Despite that, the gap between realizing ODA and the commitment of 0.7% of 
Donors GNI to developing countries was still wide, which is something that we 
need to work on further. But let’s make things clear, closing the financing gap 
shouldn’t be misperceived as charity or a monologue.  
 
Solutions cannot be sought in shortπterm relief or patchwork reform. In a time 
when major economic problems and their solution intertwine, it is intertwine,



have an ambitious yet collaborative outcome from the Conference that would 
establish a financing framework to support implementation of the development 
agenda. FfD is a durable solution that would bring about widespread prosperity 
and enable long π term stability.  
 
The Conference is the opportunity for member states and actors of development 
to forge a global consensus that reaffirms the importance of strengthened 
international cooperation on FfD, by revitalizing their commitments as well as 
enhancing or scaling up the efforts to fulfill the past commitments toward the 
realization of the development agenda. 
 
Bearing that in mind, to ensure productive results and avoid pitfalls 




